Rose City Accordion Club

Accordion Talk Newsletter September/October 2023

Upcoming Events:

Next meeting:
November 18, 2023

Public Safety
Building, Milwaukie,
OR. 3200 SE
Harrison St.,
Milwaukie, OR 97222

Steve Gordon will be
the featured
performer at the
November 18
meeting.

December 9, 1:00-
5:00 Christmas
Meeting. Food will
be catered, followed
by solo playing and a
sing along. Please
note the time
‘change.

Board Members:

President: Fran Maddox
V-President: Valeri Chiappetta
Secretary: Marlene Meissner
Treasurer: Susan Schwab

Camp Director: Delette
Huffman !

At~ Large:
Bev Spurgeon

President’s Message
Fran Maddox

Happy Fall to everyone. Thanks to all those who were able to attend the
club meeting on Saturday, October 7. Several members were away for
various reasons: weddings, Oktoberfest commitments, injuries or illnesses,
etc. Please know we missed you all. We had a fun afternoon of visiting
and beautiful music.

We were happy to welcome back Don and Mary Devlaeminck to the
meeting. Mary is going through chemotherapy. Don expressed his
appreciation for the voice message that was sent to them after the August
club meeting. Continued thoughts and good wishes for them.

Unfortunately, our Camp Director, Delette Huffman, took a nasty fall at
Mt. Angel Oktoberfest. While she is recuperating, | will take care of
requests that come in for camp registration. Get well soon Delette.

Camp registration is now open. Oct. 1 the registration materials and
information were sent out. If anyone wishes to have this information,
please let me know.

November 18 will be the next meeting, regular time (12-4) at the regular
place (Milwaukie Public Safety Building). Steve Gordon is going to
entertain us as the Featured Performer. We will vote for officers for the
next 2-year term: President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer. As of
this writing the current members plan to serve again. We would like to
have another “at-large” member. If you are interested, let me know.

Remember to check out our website at www.rosecityaccordionclub.org
More announcements are in the minutes from the October 7" meeting.

Keep playing and see you all next month.




